
 

 

To,                                                                                                                                                                         19th April, 2018 
Mr.Rishikesh Tamaskar 
Deputy General Manager 
 
 

Mr.Yogendra  Daxini 
Senior Manager 
 

Surveillance   
 

BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street Mumbai- 400001 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs  

Sub. : Reply to Email re. Clarification/confirmation sought on Increase in Price. 
 

Ref.: ISIN : INE844K01012 
Security Code : 533270 

 
 
This is has reference to your email and letter dated April 19, 2018, seeking clarification on increase in price of 
the Company. 
 
In this connection, We would like to inform that we have intimated one such event to the stock exchanges on 
March 27, 2018 about MOU signed between the Company and Government of Maharashtra for investment of 
Rs.460 Crores on the basis of level of fixed Capital Investment and offered other incentive as per Scheme subject 
to compliance with other conditions of PSI, 2013. A copy of intimation of event is attached for your reference. 
 
We would like to inform that the company has always intimated all the material events and currently, there is no 
such information / announcement (including pending announcement) events which in our opinion have bearing 
on the price / volume behavior in the scrip.    
 
Please note that the Company is compliant in disclosing to the general public, the events/information having a 
bearing on operation/performance of the Company, in accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and shall continue to do so in the future. 
 
Hope we have clarified the above matter. 
 

 



 

 

 
Thanking you, 
 

 

 

 


